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HOSA BOARD MEETING

MINUTES 2-12-12
ATTENDANCE:

Greg Lutz, Greg Kasprzak, Randy Eidemiller, Amy Wobser, Stacy Schumacher, Keith Stewart, Bill Morris, John Wilson, Patrick Castro, Liz Alecusan
Visitors: Terry Smith, Laura Miller, John Miller, Tamara Thomas, Eric Plinke, Kurt Gearhiser
Meeting Called to order 7:32 by Greg Lutz

Motion to approve minutes from January 8th  meeting made by Stacy Schumacher. Amy Wobser 2nd it.  Motion carried. 
Motion to table Treasures Report made by Stacy Schumacher. Amy Wobser 2nd it.  Motion carried.

New Business
Fundraising Committee: 
Laura Miller shared about the start up of the fundraising committee and the progress they had made.  There are five subcommittees:  Marketing, Facility, Tax Legal, Fundraising, Tournaments.

Marketing – committee would like to get out a flyer as soon as possible. Board wanted to see a breakdown on costs for the facility before having a flyer go out. 

Facility – committee is currently working on costs for facility.  

Tax Legal – Eric Plinke is working on this. He talked with Dale Rice, HOSA accountant, and some nonprofit lawyers and the common consensus is the best way to go is for a separate entity to own the facility and that HOSA should create a separate 501c3 that HOSA can contribute to the facility.

Tournament – John Miller presented some dates that he was working on to have a HFC tournament for fall season. Mid-August seemed to be a good date to hold one at the Hilliard Soccer Complex.  Teams would include the age range of U8 to U10 (6v6).  John is also working on a U8 Friendlies for April 21/22, 2012.
Fundraising – Tamara Thomas presented what her committee had discussed about fundraising. Ideas were selling flowers, clipper night, blue jackets night, crew night, etc.   Blue Jacket fundraiser is just about complete and a flyer will be ready to be sent to all HOSA members soon.
City of Hilliard Tent: 
Greg Lutz shared that the city gave us the cost to repair the tent that HFC borrowed for tryouts that was damaged in the wind storm.  The city may cover half the bill.
Hilliard FC: 

Amy Wobser reported that the Support Committee met in January to go over tryouts, form distribution, PA orientation, and uniform try on and will be setting up dates for each event.  Uniform ordering will hopefully be done online through Soccer First. Amy also asked about bonding our hotel coordinator who deals with credit card numbers.  Stacy would investigate.
Terry Smith shared that technical session dates will be out soon and that the coaches list for the next year will be out around the first of May.

HRSL: Stacy Schumacher reported everything on target.
Referee Programs: No report
PR and Marketing: No report.
Jr Academy: No report.
MSSA/HSSA: No report   

TOPSoccer: Greg shared that TOPS will be using the SoccerFirst facility for their first five sessions and then the next three will be outdoors. 
Fields:  Bill Morris reported he has permit for Franks Park for the Spring 2012 and Fall 2012 season. 
Camps:  No report.
Motion to adjourn made by Bill Morris at 9:45 p.m. Patrick Castro 2nd it. Motion carried.  

